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April 15, 2024 
Mr. Patrick Harkins 
Sr. Campaign Finance & Reviewing Analyst 
Reports Analysis Division 
Federal Election Commission 
1050 First Street, NE 
Washington, D.C. 20463 
 
IDENTIFICATION NUMBER: C00540302 
 
REFERENCE: YEAR-END REPORT (10/01/2023 - 12/31/2023) 
 
Dear Mr. Harkins, 
 
This statement is in response to the Commission's letter dated March 10, 2024, regarding two (2) items on the 
above-referenced report (the "Original Report"). 
 
First, the Commission's letter requests clarification regarding contributions from eight (8) contributors disclosed on 
the Original Report that appear to exceed federal contribution limits. Seven (7) of the listed contributors had their 
excessive contributions properly and timely redesignated. These redesignations were disclosed on the Committee's 2023 
Amended July Quarterly Report (see Trans IDs: AF45F06C468A44540A.1; 6E089F10D6964CBE9151; 
856E135E6246C84C1; 935208EEF6BE4EBB7F1; 63CD2DCE984648331; 14724D7CC5C647371; 
1C775225EFB45E38371). One (1) contributor had his excessive contributions properly and timely redesignated, as will be 
reflected on the Committee's 2024 April Quarterly Report. 
 
Second, the Commission's letter requests clarification regarding apparently unremedied General election contributions. 
All contributions that were designated to the 2024 General election for President of the United States (including those 
referenced in the Commission's letter) have been redesignated to the 2028 Senate Primary election, refunded to the 
donor, or returned to the joint fundraising committee through which it came for proper reallocation. These actions were 
reflected on the Committee's 2023 Year-End Report or will be reflected on the Committee's 2024 April Quarterly Report in 
accordance with the date of the activity. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any further questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stacy E. Wiggins 
Treasurer
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